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MEMORANDUM 
———————————————————————————————————— 

TO:  Erica Hill, Deputy Director, CRIO 

   

FROM:  Council Member Angela Whitfield-Calloway     

  

DATE:  May 10, 2022  

 

RE:   Requesting Additional Information Regarding Contractors in Non-Compliance of Ex. 

Order 2016-1 and Ex. Order 2021-2 
———————————————————————————————————— 

 

Good afternoon Mrs. Hill,   

 

In addition to the list that CRIO has provided of Contractors and Vendors who are in non-

compliance and or default of Executive Order 2016-1, can CRIO please provide more 

information on the contractors listed: 

 

1. Dates in which companies in non-compliance were fined? 

2. Amount of monies companies have paid in non-compliance fines? 

3. How many times have contractors listed been in non-compliance of Ex. Orders 2016-1 

and Ex. Order 2021-2? 

 

The office of Councilwoman Calloway would recommend that the Teeter Report include CRIO 

information on contractor/vendor status of non-compliance; fines paid for non-compliance; and 

the amount of times contractors/vendors have been in non-compliance.  

 

 

Cc: Gail Fulton, City Council Liaison 

Andre Gilbert, Deputy City Clerk 

Deonte Agee 

Ashley Wilson  

 
 

Please contact our office if you have any questions or concerns – Ramses Dukes, 

ramses.dukes@detroitmi.gov  
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